
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and carers, 
 
I am delighted to distribute the details of our October Half Term Holiday Fun Club. 
 
The Club will run from Monday 2nd November until Friday 6th November inclusive, between 
the hours of 9am until 4pm and children are required to bring a packed lunch. The daily cost 
for the Club is £25 a day. 

All bookings and payments for the Fun Club will need to be made via Cognita Connect only, 
therefore please ensure you have downloaded and enrolled on the Cognita Connect app. 

Places for the Fun Club will be limited and available on a first come, first served basis. 

Please contact sarah.archer@hydesville.com if you require a new enrolment code for 
Cognita Connect. 

Please also note, if you will be paying for the Fun Club via Childcare Vouchers, you must 
email peter.jeffery@hydesville.com to notify us of this, in advance of making your 
booking. 

A Holiday Club mobile phone will be operational during school holidays only, in order for 
parents to contact Nursery members on duty whilst the school office is closed. The number 
is 07555 983745. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Smith on Samantha.smith@hydesville.com if you have 
any questions. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs S Smith 
Head of Nursery 
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